
Combined Community Boards Seminar Agenda 7 April 2005 

2. STRATEGIC DIRECTIONS - ALAN BYWATER, TEAM LEADER 
 
 Strategic Directions are the peak statements of the Council’s strategic intent.  They will indicate what 

the Council aims to contribute to achieving the Community Outcomes. 
 
 Community Board members participated in a workshop on the initial work carried out by staff on 

10 February 2005.  The Strategic Directions have been further developed and this seminar provides 
Community Board members another opportunity to provide feedback before the draft Strategic 
Directions are considered by Councillors.  The draft Strategic Directions will be the subject of a major 
consultation process alongside the draft Community Outcomes in May.  


